
 

Lunch Program: 

Reynolds Lunch Program – October 
 
With our lunch program fully underway we are continuing to offer lunch provided from  

Flourish. The cost of the meal is $7.00 per day. We do require that students register ahead so that we ensure  
we have enough food.  
 
We are excited to continue to offer our School Food Society lunch program again this year. We will continue  
to offer hot lunches provided from Flourish. Our primary goal is to provide food for those students and  
families who need it cost free. In addition, this service is open to all students in our school and is available for 
purchase if you are interested. The cost is $7.00 per meal. We do require students to have registered ahead to 
ensure that we have enough food. 
 
 Dates for October:  Oct. 1 - October 31. 
21 meals plus transaction fee =  $153.70  
 
Please sign up for the Reynolds lunch program by Wednesday Sept. 27thth through your student’s 
School Cash Online account. 
 
Please note that the Flourish! kitchens are peanut/nut-free but cannot assure no contact with other 
allergens. If you have questions about allergens or other concerns, please contact Flourish! At 
matthew@flourishschoolfood.ca or 250-661-8282.  
 
For an example of menu options, please see the Flourish! Website and click on the June Middle and 
Secondary Menu options (September is not quite up yet, but this will give you an idea). We are 
unable to accommodate student meal preferences. If your student has an allergy, please indicate 
upon sign up through School Cash Online. 
 
All meals will be served in a barrier- and stigma- free manner. If you would like your student to 
participate in the program but the cost is a barrier, please reach out to reynolds@sd61.bc.ca.  
We are gathering information and look to provide ongoing support wherever possible.  
Implementation plans are underway, and we want to ensure families are aware, and as always, able 
to reach out if they require support. All requests will be treated with dignity and your privacy will be 
respected. We want to work with families to ensure that your children have everything they need in 
order to be successful at school. Please do not hesitate to reach out if we can help. 
  
Thanks, 
Reynolds Lunch Program  

 

https://flourishschoolfood.ca/menu

